
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

10 June 2019 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 12 A-Level English Theatre Trip 
 
We are organising a trip to see the play “The Picture of Dorian Gray” at the Jermyn Street 
Theatre, London on Tuesday 2 July 2019.  The performance begins at 7.30pm and is scheduled 
to last around 90 minutes.  Students will be expected to make their own way, unaccompanied by 
staff, to and from the performance, using public transport or other means.  Please be aware that 
students will only be supervised by staff whilst at the venue itself. 
 
The ticket cost will be £26.00. 
 
Seeing an acclaimed dramatic production of this set text will be very useful in preparing students 
for the Paper 2 Prose examination.  Travelling to and from the venue independently whilst gaining 
discount as a school party keeps the cost per student down.  
 
If you are interested in your son or daughter participating, please complete the attached consent 
form with full medical information and dietary requirements included and return to the finance 
office.  Payment of £26.00 should be made via ParentPay by Thursday 13 June 2019 at the 
latest. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me: mcasey@st-martins.essex.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Miss M Casey 
Trip Leader 


